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Dear Sir/Madam
Thank you for consulting City of Doncaster Council on the Publication (Pre-submission) Draft Sheffield Plan 2022, I can
confirm that we have read the Local Plan and its associated evidence base and have no comments to make at this time.
We have sent a separate response regarding the Duty to Cooperate issues you have raised.
We reserve the right to comment on the Plan as it moves forward through the process.
Regards
Nicola
Nicola Ward
Principal Planner
Planning Policy and Environment
Economy and Environment
City of Doncaster Council

Phone  
Address Civic Office, 2nd Floor, Waterdale, Doncaster, South Yorkshire, DN1 3BU
Email  
Website www.doncaster.gov.uk
Follow MyDoncaster on Twitter and Facebook for the latest news:
Twitter: @DMBCPlanning or search ‘Doncaster Planning’
Facebook: Like ‘Doncaster Council Planning’ page
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Privacy Notice
The Council is committed to meeting its data protection obligations and handling your information securely. You should make
sure you read and understand the Planning Services privacy notice, which sets out what you need to know about how
Doncaster Council will use your information in the course of our work as a Local Planning Authority.
http://www.doncaster.gov.uk/services/the-council-democracy/planning-service-privacy-notice
Please treat the content of this e-mail as confidential. If you have received this e-mail and it is not addressed to you please
accept my apologies and inform me as soon as possible.
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Transmitted by Doncaster Council. This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If, you are not the intended recipient, you
must not disclose, disseminate, forward, print or copy all, or part of its contents to any other person and inform me
as soon as possible. Any views or opinions expressed belong solely to the author and do not necessarily represent
those of Doncaster Council, Doncaster Council will not accept liability for any defamatory statements made by
email communications. You should be aware that under current Data Protection law and Freedom of Information
Act 2000 the contents of this e mail may have to be disclosed in response to a request. All e-mail communication
containing personal/sensitive information received or sent by the Council will be processed in line with current
Data Protection legislation. This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned for the presence
of computer viruses. However no guarantees are offered on the security, content and accuracy of any e-mails and
files received. Be aware that this e-mail communication may be intercepted for regulatory, quality control, or
crime detection purposes unless otherwise prohibited.
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